
 

Corona Virus updates 
All updates can be  found on the 

school website where there is a link 
to the latest advice from the 

government.  
 https://www.gov.uk/government/

publications/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do/coronavirus-
outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do� 

Simran has learnt to ride her 
bike without stabilisers! Well 
done Simran!  

If you are having a lockdown clear out, 
please bear us in mind and save any of 
the following items for us : saucepans, 

trays, jugs, utensils, curtain rings, wooden 
items, old suitcases and fabric  

THANK YOU! 
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Hi everyone, it’s been a busy 
week here. Leo turned 3, we had 
a lovely day celebrating his 
birthday with pancakes for 
breakfast, a socially distanced 
walk and cake with friends, 
and despite all the lovely 
presents, what he 
played with most were 
the balloons. Typical! I 
hope you are all ok 
and staying safe, Love 
Mrs H xx 

Grace has been very busy out in the 
garden having lots of 
fun, doing some 
fabulous learning with 
books and colouring 
her egg. Grace even 
lost her first tooth. 
Well done Grace!  

Hello everyone,  
I hope you are safe and well. What another 
strange week with the weather! Sadly, I couldn’t 
potter around in my garden much so instead I 
completed a jigsaw 
with my family. I 
hope you all like it. 
Take care and speak 
to you soon x Mrs G 
x 

Anabelle has been busy  
going on lots of walks, 

baking cookies and looking 
after the plants in her 

garden. Well done 
Anabelle!  

Woodthorne News 

Reception  
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Billy has been 
busy making a 
fantastic lego 

rainbow. What a 
wonderful idea!  

If there is anything at all you need, please 
get in touch and we will do everything we 

can to help and support you.  

Hello there, our wonderful Reception children. It has been amazing to see all the 
wonderful photos and videos you have sent us. We love seeing what you have been 
getting up to because, as you know, we all miss you very much. It looks like you’ve all 
been doing exciting things, going on walks and playing in the garden. 
This week is our space week and it’s one of our favourites. We can’t 
wait to see what you do, so please keep sharing your photos. Keep safe 
and well, big hugs from The Reception Team xx 

Please send us your photos, pictures, ideas and news though our year group 
email which is: wt.eyfshomelearning@perryhall.mat.co.uk 
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Remember to keep 
washing your hands.  

Noah has been very busy, fixing 
bikes, ordering numbers, learning 
about the ‘ai’ sound, making 
patterns with 
beads and so 
many other 
things. Well 
done Noah!  

Hi all! We had our Star 
Wars day at home, 

with space food, space 
art activities, we 

chatted to a Storm 
Trooper on an 

intergalactic video call 
and of course, we 

watched 
one of 

the 
films. 
Miss 

you all. 

Mrs W 

Each week, we will be 
choosing some lovely 

home learning to 
appear on the school 
website. It could be 

baking, or riding your 
bike or anything that 
makes you 
feel proud. 

 

 
 
 

 

Luis has been keeping busy  
and enjoying the lovely  
weather we had a little while  
ago, painting a fabulous  
picture outside. Well done  
Luis!  


